
Reminder: Future of Local Government Review: Make your voice heard. 
Contact your local politician and Councillors.  
For more information: https://northernmidlands.tas.gov.au/council/your-council/about-us#future-of-local-government-review  
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 Northern Midlands Council 
2022/2023 in Review 
Council is due to determine the 2023/2024 
municipal budget, and in doing so, we also reflect 
on what has been achieved. Here is a snapshot of 
some of the projects that were completed. 

 
The rebuild of the public toilets in Talisker Street in 
Perth (behind the IGA) 

 
Campbell Town War Memorial oval car park was 
sealed, and kerbing completed. 

 
Morven Park Cricket nets were replaced. 

 
Cressy Memorial Swimming Pool upgrades.  

 
Gatty Street Detention Basin in Western Junction 
was designed to deal with the run-off from a 1 in 
100-year storm event. 
 

 
Upgrades to the toilet/shower facility at Lake 
Leake campground. 

 
New toilets at Tooms Lake. 

 
South Esk River walkway bridge and footpath in 
Perth. 

 
The all-new Perth Early Learning Centre.  
 

Other projects that have commenced include:  
• Longford Memorial Hall refurbishment. 
• Perth Train Park barbecue shelter and play 

equipment. 
 

Kickstarting the 2023/2024 financial year, 
tenders have also been called for: 
• Longford Caravan Park Amenities Upgrade 
• Perth Main Street - Stormwater Upgrades 
• Replacement of bridges on Jones Road, 

Liffey Road and Blackwood Creek Road. 
 

Council will continue its work in bolstering our 
local community infrastructure progressing and 
finalising several key strategic projects during 
2023/2024. 
 

Mary Knowles OAM, Mayor 

 
Undercover spectator viewing area inclusive of 
bifold doors for indoor/outdoor interaction.   

 
Contractors were engaged to remove weathered, 
rotten weather boards and replace with new at Fall 
Park in Evandale. 

 
Longford Road Safety Park inclusive of traffic signs, 
crosswalk, and a roundabout. 

 
A new score box was installed at Perth Recreation 
Centre and the car park was sealed. 

 
Upgrades to this unit in Campbell Town. 
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